
 

 
 

The Township of Uxbridge is seeking feedback from the development community on the future 
municipal sale and re-development of a keystone property in the heart of Uxbridge’s historic downtown. 

 

We invite you to learn more about this once in a lifetime opportunity to transform downtown Uxbridge! 

We welcome your feedback and hope that we can inspire you to be a part of the future sale and re-
development process:  

Register by July 4, 2025 to arrange an individual meeting with the Project Team. 

When:  July 7, 2025 to July 11, 2025  

Where:  In-person at Uxbridge Town Hall or virtually  

Additional information is available in the Market Sounding Briefing Package  

To register for a meeting with the project team, please contact: 

Debbie Leroux Mailing Address: 
Director of Legislative Services/Clerk PO Box 190  
Tel: 905-852-9181, ext. 228 51 Toronto Street South  
Email: downtown@uxbridge.ca Uxbridge, ON L9P 1T1  
 

 

NOTICE OF MARKET SOUNDING 
OPPORTUNITY 

      

https://www.uxbridge.ca/en/explore-and-play/downtown-revitalization-project.aspx
mailto:downtown@uxbridge.ca

